
 House Rules Committee, 

   

The real object of SB 941 is to register firearms and to ultimately disarm the people in the State of 

Oregon. I am a citizen not a subject. This bill could not have gone anywhere without Bloomberg 

money. I OPPOSE SB 941. 

                                           Sincerely, 

                                            Dick Breivogel 

                                            3416 N. E. 88 Ave. 

                                             Portland, Oregon 97220 

 


